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I hope you all enjoyed the additional day off yesterday 

as the school was closed for Polling. 
 

I hope to see some of you at The FRIENDS Meeting next 

week – Thursday at 8.45am. 
 

Don’t forget that it’s a Bank Holiday on Monday so 

school will be closed. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards, Mrs J Underwood 

CONTACT US 
If you have any queries, concerns or your details 

have changed please contact us: 

:  info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk  

:  01932 561419 

: Little Green Lane, Chertsey, KT16 9PT 

For information and news please visit our website: 

:  www.meadowcroftinfantschool.co.uk 

What’s Coming Up…? 

6 May BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

8 May 8.45am FRIENDS Meeting 

13-17 May Walk to School Week 

16 May Sponsored Walk 

20-24 May Arts Week 

27-31 May HALF TERM – School Closed 

3 June INSET DAY – School Closed 

4 June  Return to School 

28 June 3.30-5.00pm Summer Fair 

12 July 1.30pm Sports Day 

16 July 2.15pm End of Year Production 

17 July 9.00am End of Year Production 

17 July 2.15pm End of Year Production 

18 July 2.45pm Show & Share Afternoon  

(Parents Welcome) 

19 July 12.00noon Break up for Summer Holiday 

*No Owls Club* 

22 July INSET DAY – School Closed 

23 July   INSET DAY – School Closed 

********************************************** 

2024/25 

2 September  INSET Day – School Closed 

3 September   INSET Day – School Closed 

4 September  Years 1, 2 & 3 Return to School 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT 
SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 
ON MONDAY 6 MAY FOR 

THE BANK HOLIDAY. 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
Aayan 

 

Jawad, Roman, George 
 

Madison, Freya, Fifi 
 

 

WELL DONE! 

ATTENDANCE CUP 
This week the class with the best attendance is… 

FOX CLASS  
With  

95% 

Sponsored Walk 
Sponsor Forms for the 

Sponsored Walk taking place 
on 16 May, will be sent home 

next week – please keep an eye 
out in your child’s Book Bag. 
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We are looking forward to welcoming back The Junk Orchestra on 22 May during Arts 

Week. 

The children will take part in making their own instruments as part of the workshop, 

therefore we would welcome any of the following: 

- cardboard rolls (no toilet roll tubes) 

- yogurt pots (washed)  

- tin cans (washed) please wrap Sellotape around the bottoms to make them safe  

 


